
Monday, November 20th 

 
Fundraiser items will be delivered Tuesday afternoon.  Small orders will go home with students.  Please 
arrange to have large orders picked up on either Tuesday or Wednesday afternoon. Any questions, please 
contact Cindy at 365-9203 ext. 120. 
 
Future problem solvers will be meeting Wed morning at 8 a.m. in room 702.  Please contact Ms. Gleason if 
you are not able to attend. 
 
There will be a call out meeting for brass choir and woodwind choir tomorrow after school in the band room 
until 4:30. 
 
Math counts will be meeting on at 8am in room 709.   Come and participate in our next MATH CHALLENGE!!! 
 
The winners of the food drive are: 
Ms St. Amour/ Mrs. Wojciehowski with 106 points 
5th Grade: Mrs. Haskell with 121 points 
6th Grade: Mrs Nelson with 173 points 
7th Grade:  Mrs. Govert with 173 points 
The winner for 8th grade and overall with 572 points is Mr. Gustas! Thank you all for all 
of your help!  We had a very nice donation for the local food pantries thanks to your 
generosity!  
 
Blanket, blankets, blankets!!  Warm, cozy, plush Clark blankets would be a great Christmas present. They're on 
sale in the office for $50.00. Only while supplies last.  
 
Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take 
place Wednesday morning November 22nd in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   
 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library on November 20th - 23rd from 8:15AM-3:40PM. Students 
will shop with their Language Arts class on a designated day.  Parents and staff may visit the fair before 
school between 8:15AM-8:40AM.   This is a great place to start your holiday shopping for the avid readers on 
your list! Please support the library fundraiser. Proceeds will be used to purchase new books for our 
collection. 
 
Yearbook Cost is $30.00.  
 
We are beginning a new award program for Box Tops for Education.  Each semester, the top three students 
bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards ($20, $15, or $10).  If we get a large increase in the number of 
Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do 
expire.  Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, because they can’t be submitted for 
redemption.  They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can make more money to build up the student 
activity fund.  Please remember all the money goes back to the students!!!!  Please check the attached list and 
the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included in the Box Tops for Education program.  You 
may be surprised with some of the items! 
 


